
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Dunnottar                   Term: Term 3  2023-2024               

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
It’s been a short but busy term!  

 

We have been learning our ICT/ Computing with 

Will. We’ve been logging into the laptops and 

learning about peripherals. Peripherals are things 

around a computer like a mouse, a speaker and a 

printer. We learnt how to make folders. We made a 

Word Document with some pictures of things we like 

and saved it into our folder. By Charlie. 

 

This term in World of Work we have been learning 

about all the skills needed in the work place. Skills 

include leadership, teamwork and problem solving. 

We learn that these are really important in work. On 

Friday Franklin starts work experience at Welford 

Park and Amy continues at Little Quavers. By 

Franklin and Amy. 

 

In English we have been practising our speaking 

and listening skills. We have been looking at 

different adverts and comparing them to each 

other. We noticed that lots of adverts used bright 

colours to appeal to children. Our favourite advert 

was the Ribena advert as it was funny. By Harry and 

William. 

 

In Maths we have been learning about measure. 

We have been working on capacity, weight, length 

and height. In one of our lessons we weighed out 

sugar to find out how much is in a bowl of cereal. By 

Layna and Emily. 

 

In PSHE we have learnt about fake news and AI. 

Fake news is things we see online that are not real. 

AI is artificial intelligence. AI is something that acts 

like a human but isn’t real. By Harvey and Connor. 

 

In cooking we’ve made pitta pizza, pesto pasta and 

mac and cheese. In cooking we’ve been following 

a recipe with teamwork and without staff help. By 

James and Lucy. 

 

The Year 12 and 13s have finished their Duke of 

Edinburgh volunteering. After half term we will start 

planning and preparing for our expedition! (More 

information will follow soon!). 

 

Have a lovely half term. Team Dunnottar ☺ 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Friday 9th February – Last day of Term 3 

Monday 19th February – First day of Term 4 

Thursday 28th March – Last day of Term 4 

 
 


